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During these unprecedented times, we must work together for the greater good, because 

COVID-19 doesn’t care about partisan politics and neither should we.  Government’s job is to 

keep people safe, healthy and economically secure.  As Chair of the San Joaquin County Board 

of Supervisors, I’ve led the public healthcare response during the COVID-19 pandemic, 

securing personal protective equipment for our workers, bringing federal medical assistance 

teams to our hospitals and deploying critical grant funding and loans to keep our small 

businesses and non-profits afloat.  We must continue to do more.  In the Assembly, I’ll work to 

improve our public health system and ensure access to healthcare for everyone.  We need a 

strong economic recovery plan, including support for small businesses, housing assistance and 

getting people back to work.  I’m proud that the Board of Supervisors adopted a 

comprehensive plan for addressing homelessness that establishes a coordinated system of 

care and permanent supportive housing to get people off the streets for good. We need to 

deliver resources to ensure quality education for our kids, whether that means distance 

learning or returning to school safely in accordance with health guidelines.  I’ve always been a 

forceful advocate for the Delta and protecting water supplies.  I will continue to lead those 

efforts in the Assembly.   I am inspired by so many who have stepped up to help during the 

pandemic.  That’s what public service is about, working together, so everyone can thrive.  I 

hope you’ll join local businesses, the California Nurses Association and California Federation of 

Teachers in supporting me for Assembly. 




